
   

 

  

 

CIRCULAR LETTER NO. 2 

Date:  January 15, 2020  

To:  President of All AVC Affiliated National Federations 

Re:  Visa Information for 23rd AVC General Assembly   

Dear President,  

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to all delegates who will attend 23rd AVC 

General Assembly which will be held on June 15-16, 2020 at Arnoma Hotel, Bangkok, 

Thailand. We would like to provide you some important visa information as follows: 

It is your responsibility to check if you need a visa to enter Thailand.  

Please see here below links about Visa 

Thailand Visa Information: General information 

 http://www.mfa.go.th/main/en/services/4908/15405-General-

information.html 

List of Royal Thai Embassy and Royal Thai Consulate-General: 

 http://www.thaiembassy.org/main/ 

Summary of Countries and Territories entitled for Visa Exemption and Visa on Arrival to 

Thailand: 

 http://www.mfa.go.th/main/contents/files/services-20150120-100712-

551809.pdf 

For anyone who is facing a problem about obtaining Thai Visa, please urgently inform 

Thailand Volleyball Association as soon as possible with your delegate’s passport and flight 

itinerary.  

 

 

 



   

 

  

For other information about visa and invitations, please contact:  

Mr. Jaksuwan Tocharoen  

Secretary General of Thailand Volleyball Association  

Address:  286 His Majesty the King Honor Celebration Building, Floor 17, Room 2,  

Sports Authority of Thailand, Ramkhamheang Rd., Huamark, Bangkapi,  

Bangkok 10240, THAILAND  

Tel:   +6687-165-9934, +66621689858, +66-2-170-9493  

Fax:   +66-2-170-9490  

Email:   avcga2020@gmail.com 

 

 

 


